“New Member Profile Story “

This week’s feature : Sherry and Darryl Visocky

Today we continue with the introduction of another family that has
recently rejoined our church family. | know you will be pleased to
hear their story.

Sherry was born in Lakewood, OH and grew up in North Olmsted.
She has one older brother, Scott. After high school she continued
her education attending Bowling Green University earning a
BSBA in marketing/Retail. Her career began as an Associate
Buyer with Higbee’s from 1986-1989. Then Sherry joined MetLife
as a sales rep from 1989-1996. She met Darryl here while they
both worked in Westlake.

Darryl was born in Cleveland and grew up in Bedford. He has one
older brother, Larry. After high school , he went on to attend



Cleveland State University earning a BA in Communications. After
his early employment at MetLife Insurance, Darryl has been
focused on Financial advisory/management since 1987. He has
owned his own firm since 2001

They have 2 twin children, Grant and Lauren, age 29. Both work
for the family financial firm. Grant is engaged with a wedding
planned for 2025. Lauren married on September 23, 2023.

Something people may not know is Sherry was the first baby
baptized at POP in November 1963 and attended regularly!
Sherry and Darryl were married June 1993 and were members
along with their children born in 1995 until 2003 when they
transferred membership to another church. They decided to rejoin
POP in June 2024. They were welcomed at the first outdoor
service this year!

Sherry has attended a Sisters in Spirit event recently and both
look forward to getting involved with various activities. They enjoy
traveling, food and wine. God’s Love has brought them to us.
Darryl and Sherry usually attend the contemporary service most
Sundays. Please offer them a warm welcome, | can see their
commitment to POP will contribute much to our congregation!

By Tom Robinholt : Profile Reporter



